
 
 

The Environmental Gathering & BTTI invite you to a zoom 

presentation with 

Emeritus Professor Vyvyan Howard MB. ChB. PhD. FRC Path                                       

on why he thinks we should: 

        STOP 

   FLUORIDATION! 

In Oct 2022 - The UK government announced plans to mandate fluoridation of public water 

supplies.  It was then recommended in statements made by the United Kingdom’s Chief 

Medical Officers – from England, Wales, Scotland, and Northern Ireland — endorsing the 

practice.  

The Environmental Gathering & BTTI oppose fluoridation for three basic reasons:  

• It’s supposed benefits are based on unsound medical science.  

• It is harmful to humans, animals, and the environment.  
• It defies all common medical ethics. 

 

Join us for this FREE zoom on: 

Thursday 20th April 2023 7.30pm 

Join Zoom Meeting: Topic: Health Conversation 

BTTI Ireland is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4938094936 
Meeting ID: 493 809 4936 

 
 

                                                                  
 
                                                                                  

                                                                         
                                                  

 

Fluoridation - Mass 
Medication? 

 

It is medically unethical to 
prescribe medicine of the 

same concentration 
regardless of 

age/sex/weight/existing 
illnesses. A baby should not 
receive the same strength of 
medicine as a man weighing 

15 stone! 
 

Contacts 

christinabenson1@outlook.com 

theenvironmentalgathering@gmail.com 

https://www.facebook.com/TheEnvironmentalGathering/ 

https://bio-testing.org/ 

 

 
It is against an Individuals 
Human right to be given a 
compulsory medication. 
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